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The Chamber of Deputies supports the initiatives of the European Commission on 
artificial intelligence, with a series of observations and recommendations, among 
which: extending the experience of farms using artificial intelligence in as many 
regions of the Union; ensuring a fair distribution over the EU of services and 
products integrating artificial intelligence technologies; reducing bureaucracy and 
encouraging strongly innovative ideas through “Horizon 2020” programme; 
mobilising the European Fund for Strategic Investment for stimulating private 
investments towards developing artificial intelligence; adopting measures to 
mitigate the negative impact of artificial intelligence over the society in general. 

 


